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Subject: About Journal.

Dear Sir,
I would like to inform you that North East Medical College is established with the approval of Ministry of Health and
Family Welfare of Bangladesh in the year 1998. The College is also affiliated with Shahjalal University of Science &
Technology. Sylhet, Bangladesh 1998. The College is recognized by Bangladesh Medical & Dental Council since
2000. The College recognized by WHO & Enlisted in Foundation for Advancement of International Medical Education
& Research (FAIMER), USA. The Post Graduate Training in this college hospital is also recognized by Bangladesh
College of Physicians & Surgeons (BCPS). The 12th Batches of students have already obtained M.B.B.S degree
successfully from this college. Presently we are admitting 17th Batch of student in 1st year M.B.B.S course. For the
help of our students / post graduate doctors performance we like to request your honour to please supply your
renowned Journal to our college library regularly.
Your co-operation will be highly appreciated.
Thanking you.

Prof. (Dr.) Md. Nurul Ambia Chowdhury M.B.B.S, D.O.
Principal
North East Medical College Sylhet, Bangladesh.
Phone: 0821728587, Fax: 0821728600
E-mail: info, nemc.edu.bd,  nemc1998@gmail.com
Web: www.nemc.edu.bd

EDITORIAL RESPONSE:

Thank you very much  Dr. Nurul Ambia. In fact editorial board want wide distribution of our journal. We welcome
your enthusiasm and interest. This is for kind information of you all that we try to send our copies to the libraries and
Principals outside Dhaka through courier. Hope you have already received our last 7 copies. In Dhaka city we try to
send it through some of our porters. Another way of distribution is in the annual conference venue, where we hand
over few of our copies directly to delegates.

Thank you
Best wishes

Prof. Khwaja Nazim Uddin
Executive editor
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